
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

 

 

 

15th June 2021 

 

 

To Parents of students from KG to Class 12 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please note the following: 

 

1) Winter break for the year 2021 is from the 10th of December 2021 till the 8th 

of January 2022 (both days included). 

 

2) The last working day is 9th December 2021.   

 

3) Regular classes will resume on 9th January 2022. 

 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

Principal 
 


